
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear friend in Rotary Youth Exchange Program, 
 
 
Earlier we announced the details of 6 Short Term Summer Camp Programs being 
organized with the cooperation of 16 clubs in our district. There was one important point 
that the organizing clubs were requesting all participants to be 16 years old or older. 
From time to time I received some requests from other YEOs looking for a place for 
younger ones as we organized camps towards these ages in the past. 
 
Our contacts has reached to the happy end we have persuaded 6 clubs to organize such 
a camp. This program might be known to some of you since this will be the 6th of the 
program named “Discover Anatolia”. Further details will be sent to you all within the 
beginning of next week. But short info is as follows; 
 
Camp #    : 7   
Camp Name  : Discover Anatolia VI 
Organizing Club(s) : Ankara Tandoğan RC 
     Antalya RC 
     Kapadokya RC 
     Samsun İlkadım RK 
     Corum RC 
     Ankara Anıttepe RK 
Camp Dates  : 05-21 July 2009 
Participants  : 16 (8 Girls – 8 Boys) 
Age Group  : 14 – 18 years old 
Participation Fee : 100 Euro (The program offers visiting a large portion of the 
       country. Starting from Izmir- a city out of the district 2430 
       Borders well known with plenty of historical places such as 
       Ephesus, Selcuk etc.) Therefore participants will be entering many 
       Museums & Historical sites. Requested fee will be used for entries 
       only. Accommodations will be provided by organizing clubs. 
Target of the program: Enabling to see & understand the cultural back ground of the 
       country, making good & lasting friendship just at the early years 
       of their life of the participants. 
 
Best regards, 
Ertugrul Kaya 
D2430 Short Term Exchange Program 
Inbound officer 
Tel Business  : +90-326-2139869 
Fax Business  : +90-326-2141888 
Cell Phone  : +90-533-5606800 
E-Mail   : d2430yep@gmail.com 
     ertugrul.kaya@gmail.com 
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